

	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 21st March.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.

·  I attended a National Law Enforcement Data Programme Board Meeting (NLEDP).

· Meeting with Safe Homes for Women Leaving Prison initiative to discuss their initiative and this important issue.

· Meetings with Denbighshire, Conwy, Gwynedd and Ynys Mon County Councils to discuss how we can support work safeguarding children.

· I observed our Professional Standards Scrutiny Board meeting.

· I met with Agencia to discuss the Final Report.
 
· West Coast Collaboration DCC Board to discuss different programmes and projects. 

· High Sheriff of Gwynedd Awards Evening at Bangor University.

· Federation Awards Evening at the KinSpa, Abergele. 





                                                       
                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales
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